
 

Pupil Premium Statement 

 

Medway Green School is an independent special school.  Entry to the roll of the 

school is by referral form Local Authorities who are seeking placement for some of 

their most vulnerable young people.   

Consequently, the fees associated with our students would normally cover the 

support, guidance and therapeutic intervention that the students need.  Therefore, 

Medway Green School does not claim Pupil Premium as the provision in the school 

will meet the students’ needs. 

This does not include Pupil Premium budgets associated with looked after students 

that are held by the Virtual School of their home authorities and are spent according 

to the needs identified by the Virtual School and not Medway Green School. 

  

 


